Wasatch Elementary
After-School Homework CLUB—

SATCH'S DEN

In Satch’s Den, the “Pack” works on their daily homework &
Individual reading minutes/ charts/ assignments to help
them excel in the classroom. There is adult support and
assistance from our wonderful BYU volunteers.
COME JOIN THE PACK!

$25/Month*

Monday-3:30-4:30 10 Minutes of snack & activity
Tuesday-Thursday-3:30-4:30 )
Friday-1:40-2:40 25 Minutes of Silent Reading

{ENRICHMENT DAY}
A light snack is provided daily

25 Minutes of Homework Time
----Start Date SEPTEMBER 24th---- "/

Registration: September 10th-21+

Please take completed registration form and fees to the Front Office.
There are 60 spots available!

To learn more contact Mrs. Christie Bowman: christieb@provo.edu
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